
 
Attendance Areas PreK-12 Standing Committee 

January 31, 2019 

 3:30 – 5 p.m. 

 

Welcome  

Co-Chair Jay Jordan, Executive Director of Teaching and Learning, welcomed everyone to the meeting. He 

provided an overview of today’s agenda and reminded the committee of the goal to submit a recommendation to 

the superintendent by the end of the 2018-19 school year.  The recommendation may be for boundary 

adjustments to take place in the 2021-22 school year when the elementary schools will be rebuilt, but we need to 

make the recommendation.  

Approval of the Nov. 29 Minutes 

Jay asked that committee members review the minutes from the November 29, 2018 meeting. A motion was 

made by committee member Linda Miller to approve the minutes as written. Committee member Lillian Harris 
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